

Dear ,

We hope you are enjoying this Memorial Day together with your family and friends. We honor and are grateful for all of those who died in service to our country.

On Saturday morning, the class of 2018 became high school students. Thank you to everyone who made the Baccalaureate and Graduation so special, esp. Gina Irvine and Natalie Rentz, Lauren Miller and Emma Evanson, Deborah Chambliss and Rosemary McNeely.

This week, we give a big Presentation high five to our kindergarten and their amazing teachers, watch our kids show their talents and guts on Thursday and have a party on the back field on Friday.

Splash Day is Friday afternoon. We hope everyone will join us. Bring something to eat, or buy a hot dog from us. We have invited all of the new families coming next year to join us, so if you see a face you don't know, say hello.

Lastly, last week at our final and very full showcase, we neglected to recognize our students who received awards in the Jim and Billie Thrower Writer's Faire. The contest honored young writing talent in the Sonoma Valley. Congratulations to **Lila Dillion** (3rd Place in Fiction), **Archie Dickson** (1st Place in Comic), **Heather Coneybeer** (1st Place in Humorous Poetry), **Alexandra Antenen** (2nd Place in Humorous Poetry), **Hanna Edmundson** (3rd Place in Humorous Poetry), and **Riley Haner** (Honorable Mention in Humorous Poetry)

See you Tuesday,

Soft Park



5/29 - Kindergarten Graduation 10 am 5/30 - Talent Show 1:30pm 5/31 - Last Day of School (12:30 Dismissal) 5/31 - Splash Day! 12:30-3:00



Friday, May 31 12:30-3:00pm

All Are Welcome (kids must be with an adult)
Inflatables for the kids
BYOPicnic and Favorite Beverages
Hot Dogs for Sale

Come and Toast the End of a Great Year!

LOVE

Let us always meet each other with a smile, for the smile is the beginning of love.

- Mother Teresa



PRESENTATION QUICK LINKS



The Presentation School, 20872 Broadway, Sonoma, CA 95476, www.Presentationschool.com





